
News from the Natural History Group 

On Tuesday 5th September we will meet at the Marine Centre 

at Wembury, where a warden from the Devon Wildlife Trust 

will give a talk on the animal & plant life in the marine  

environment of Wembury Bay.  This will be followed by a  

leisurely guided walk along the coastal path towards  

Wembury Point. 

Autumn is considered to be the best 

time to find fungi, so Plymbridge 

Woods will be the venue for our     

subsequent meeting on 3rd October. 

The visit will give us the opportunity 

to also spot a variety of woodland 

birds and possibly dippers on the   

river Plym. 


